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Invasion of Cuba. Appeal in favor of the hostages. 

 

 66—THURSDAY—00hs15—Your Excellency should abstain from voting on the Draft 

Revolution and explain that given the lack of relations between the OAS Council and the Cuban 

Government, an appeal of this organ[ization] could even have a counterproductive effect. We 

believe, therefore, that the matter to be well conducted should be circumscribed to the scope of 

bilateral relations. In this sense Your Excellency will inform the Council that, as Brazil maintains 

relations with Cuba, it is already making and continues to make to the Government of that 

country gesture that seek to attain, exactly, the same noble purposes that inspire the proposal of 

Chancellor Bonilla, supported by representatives of other countries. This position will be 

maintained even if Brazil is alone. For your exclusive governance, I inform that through our 

Embassy in Havana and of the Cuban Ambassador here, we already are sounding the 

Government of Cuba about the possibilities of having an appeal to made directly by President 

Goulart. 

 

EXTERIORES 

 

 

[Source: 600.(24h)—SITUAÇÃO POLITICA—CUBA de janeiro á março de 1.962///maço 6220, 

Ministry of External Relations archives (AMRE), Brasília; translation from Portuguese by James 

G. Hershberg (George Washington University).] 

 

  


